July 10, 2007

Dr. Maged Younes
Secretariat for the Stockholm Convention on Persistent Organic Pollutants
United Nations Environment Programme
International Environment House 11-13, chemin des Anémones
CH-1219 Châtelaine
Geneva-Switzerland
e-mail: ssc@pops.int

Dear Dr. Younes,

Further to Canada's June 28, 2007 letter indicating that Canada was preparing comments for submission to the POPs Review Committee, please find attached comments on Draft Risk Profiles and on Risk Management Evaluations of chemicals proposed for listing in Annexes of the Stockholm Convention. We apologise for the delay and thank you for your understanding.

Should you require further information or have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

France Jacovella

Acting Executive Director, Consumer and Commercial Products

Environment Canada

Grand Jacovella

351 St. Joseph Blvd., Gatineau, Québec, K1A 0H3, Canada

Attach.

cc. Satender Singh, FA



